
Fremont Township Minutes 
February 8, 2018 

Budget Workshop 
 
 
The budget workshop for the Fremont Township Board of Trustees was held on February 8, 2018, immediately following 
the regular township board meeting at the Fremont Twp. Hall.  Board members present: H. Wymore, A. Holbrook, C. 
Sherwin, J. Welke and M. Blatt.  Guests:  Cheryl Sherwin, Bill & Judy Raymond, Pete Moceri, Ida Barrons, Harold & Sue 
Atkinson, Carolyn Wymore, Greg & Judy Eggert, Ron Curell 
 
Called to order at 7:31 p.m. 
 
Board went over the proposed budget as presented.  A. Holbrook stated that we have increased the Planning Commission 
salary and legal & professional due to updating the master plan.    
 
A Resident asked if the proposed amount in the budget for the fire contract was last year’s contract amount or this year’s 
contract amount.  A. Holbrook stated that it is the amount from the proposed new contract.  At this time the Board started 
discussing the proposed fire contract and M. Blatt thinks the increase should be at the rate of inflation, not 2%.  J. Welke 
stated that he would be happy with a 2% increase this year and a 1.5% increase the next two years.  J. Welke also stated 
that he would like to include the $250 to have the Village bill for the vehicle fires.  C. Sherwin stated that he negotiated 
that out of the previous contract and it should be removed from this contract.  C. Sherwin stated that we should not be 
responsible to cover fires for people that do not live in Fremont Township.  A. Holbrook stated that she would talk to the 
Village and let them know the couple changes that the Board would like made on the contract and that she would let the 
Board members know what they say.  There was a lot of discussion about the fire contract and it was finally decided that 
A. Holbrook would talk to the Village about the proposed changes and then we would discuss the contract again.
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:29 p.m. 
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk 


